BOARD OF GOVERNORS
oF THE

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM

Office Correspondence Date_April 30, 1951

To Mr. Eccles Subject:

From_ _____Mr. Carpenter

Attached is a copy of each of the following documents
filed with the Board today in connection with the Clayton Act
Proceeding against Transamerica Corporation:

From Solicitor for the Board
Reply to Proposed Findings Submitted on

Behalf of Respondent.

From Attorneys for Respopndent

1. Reply Brief Submitted to Hearing Officer Evans
on Behalf of Respondent, Transamerica Corporation.

2. Proposed Rebuttal Findings and Conclusions Sub-
mitted to Hearing Officer Evans on Behalf of

Respondent, Transamerica Corporation.
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